

Termoncanice Primary School and Nursery Unit

September 2019

Welcome Back

A warm welcome back to all our pupils and a special welcome to our new Nursery and Primary 1 children. It is sure to be another fun filled year here in Termoncanice with plenty of learning opportunities for our children. Remember you can keep up to date with everything happening in school in various ways: Termoncanice App, Facebook Page or the School website. We continue to strive for Eco-awareness and try our best to reduce paper use. All newsletters can be found on the school website and will be sent to the App.

KEY DATES

September

Mon 30th—School Closed (Teacher Training)

Mon 9th– Swimming Begins for P6 (Mrs Toner) and P4 (Mrs Casey and Mrs McCloskey)

Tues 10th—Swimming begins for P6 (Mrs Ferris)

Wed 11th—Skill School Dance Taster Sessions

Thursday 12th—Primary 1 Curriculum Meeting @ 7pm in school hall

Homework Club

Homework Club begins on Monday 9th September and is on each day after school from 3-4pm except Fridays. Children from Primary 3 to Primary 7 can attend homework club after school.

Busy B

Bees

Busy Bees is on each day after school from 2-3pm for P1 and P2.

Children from Primary 1 can attend Busy Bees after school from Monday 16th September. To cover costs we ask a small fee of £1 a day.

School Dinner

Remember the canteen menu can be found on the school website. Dinners cost £2.60.

After School Chibs

Keep an eye out for after school club notices in the next few weeks. Children can avail of many different activities after school and more clubs will come and go as the year progresses.

Safeguarding Note

In the interests of safeguarding all taxi drivers are being asked to show their ID before collecting children. Pupils will not be allowed to leave the school with a taxi driver unless their ID has been verified.

Primary 1

Primary 1 PE has been changed to Fridays. The curriculum meeting is on Thursday 12th Sept at 7pm. P1 Family dinner is on Thursday 19th (More information to follow.)

A Note from the Acting Principal...

I hope everyone had a lovely Summer holiday and is ready for the academic year ahead. Our new P1 pupils have all started and we are delighted with how well they have settled. We extend a special Termoncanice welcome to our four new pupils who have started in classes from P2 up to P6. A lot of our wide range of After School clubs have started and there are more to come.

This month is very exciting for Termoncanice. Hopefully we will have our new basketball court built and ready to use. This court receiving 100% funding from the National Lottery. Fitness Week this year starts on September 23rd and we will have a fundraiser on Friday September 27th (details to follow). On the 28th September the staff will attend the Families First NI Awards Dinner in the Clandeboye Lodge Hotel in Bangor. Termoncanice PS is one of the Finalists in the Best Primary School in NI Award and we are extremely proud and excited with this accolade.

LMcCloskey